
 

Early bird bookings for SAMRA conference close soon

The early bird bookings for SAMRA conference close on 30 April 2012. The conference is scheduled for 16-17 August
2012 at the Rosebank Crowne Plaza under the theme, 'Reflection and progress - from the present into the future'. For
more, go to www.samra.co.za.
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